
 
 
 
 
Dear friend,  
 
I sent you a special little 

package, but I am afraid the snail mail was 
a bit too slow this holiday season. The 
package will arrive soon though, I promise. Be 
on the lookout for a box from the Worldwide 
Adventure Society!! 
 
I am so lucky to have a nice adventure 
friend like you. 	
 
I hope you have a BERRY good Christmas and 
a happy New Year!  

 
Love, Lily 


